
 

 
 

MDRA Media Permission Form 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We would like to tell the community about the many positive things taking place in the MDRA, and there 

are a number of times during the ringette season when children may be photographed, interviewed or 

videotaped. 

 

Photos, videos or interviews will only be allowed with permission of the team coach. 

 

We will always respect the wishes of parents/guardians who do not want their children photographed or 

videotaped.  

 

 

Please fill in the following permission form and return to your Manager ASAP. 

 

 I consent to my child being photographed, videotaped or interviewed, and/or 
their name and image used in MDRA publications, media coverage or MDRA-
related events. 
 

 I do NOT consent to my child being photographed, videotaped or interviewed, 
and/or their name and image used in MDRA publications, media coverage or 
MDRA-related events 

 

Player name (print):  

Team:  

Parent/guardian name (print):  

Signature of parent/guardian:  

Date:  

 

 

 

The personal information on this form is collected under the authority of the Personal Information 

Protection and Electronics Documents Act of Ontario and will only be used for the purpose of allowing 

photographs, videotapes and interviews of players. This form must be read and signed annually by 

parents/guardians of MDRA players. 


